
NOTICE OF DONATION OF  

MECKLENBURG COUNTY PROPERTY 

TO CITY OF CHARLOTTE FIRE DEPARTMENT 

 

At its September 5, 2018 meeting, the Mecklenburg County Board of Commissioners will 

consider adopting a resolution donating to the City of Charlotte Fire Department a trailer 

which is no longer being used by the Mecklenburg County Sheriff Office.   Additional 

information can be obtained by contacting Rachel Vanhoy with the Mecklenburg County 

Sheriff’s Office at (980) 314-5195. 

 


